
    
   TP 3231 E 

Keywords: Questions concerning this Bulletin should be addressed to: 
 

1. Concentrated Inspection Campaign AMSDF Transport Canada 

2. Fishing Vessel   Marine Safety and Security 

3.  Tugs  Tower C, Place de Ville 

4. Passenger Vessel  330 Sparks Street, 11th Floor 

   Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0N8 
 

Contact us at: marinesafety-securitemaritime@tc.gc.ca or 1-855-859-3123 (Toll Free). 
 

  

We issue Ship Safety Bulletins for the marine community.  Visit our Website at www.tc.gc.ca/ssb-bsn  

to view existing bulletins and to sign up to receive e-mail notices of new ones. 

 

 

  

 

Subject:  

 

2023 CONCENTRATED INSPECTION CAMPAIGN 

 

Scope: 

This bulletin applies to the following Canadian vessels: 

• passenger vessels  

• tugs, and 

• fishing vessels  

Purpose: 

To advise the marine public that Transport Canada is running its Concentrated Inspection 

Campaign (CIC) from May to Mid-September 2023. 

What you need to know: 

Transport Canada Marine Safety and Security (TCMSS) conducts CICs, under the Canada 

Shipping Act, 2001, to address specific areas where our inspectors have previously found high 

levels of deficiencies, or where new Convention or regulatory requirements have recently 

entered into force.   

Our 2023 CIC will be conducted during schedule or unscheduled inspections, focussing on the 

safe operations of a vessel, including: 

- reviewing how personal flotation devices (PFDs), lifejackets, and immersion suits are 

used and stored;  

- ensuring that conditions within a vessel’s stability booklet reflect the vessel’s 

arrangement/operations; and 

- checking life saving equipment plans and onboard safety equipment. 
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If an inspector finds any deficiency during the CIC, they will work with the vessel’s owner to 

determine why the issue occurred.  This will help Transport Canada identify areas that need more 

focus/clarification or need to be addressed with new or updated regulations. 

Contacts: 

For more information, contact your local Transport Canada Marine Safety office: 

http://www.tc.gc.ca/eng/regions-marine.htm.  

http://www.tc.gc.ca/eng/regions-marine.htm

